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I oppose HB3076, It will do nothing to curb or lessen gin related violence in Oregon 

and surrounding states. HB3076 is not only a violation of our constitutional rights 

which restricts citizens from exercising there 2A rights, but it will also discriminate 

against all law abiding gun owners/ citizens of our state. Us law abiding gun owners 

of Oregon will be deemed criminals which is unfair and immoral most of us haven’t 

even as much as had a simple traffic ticket. By restricting our rights of gun ownership 

will do nothing to curb gun violence because law breakers will always break the law. 

So I OPPOSE this HB3076.  


